
Week Ending: 
Friday 24th March 2023

 

  
 

Monday 27th
 

Year 2 - No Outsiders Open
Lessons

 
Afterschool Clubs:

 Year 5 & 6 - Cricket
 
 

Tuesday 28th
Year 1 Outdoor Learning Kit

Needed
 

Year 2 & 3 PE Kit Needed
 
 
 

Afterschool Clubs:
 Year 1 & 2 - Team Building

Games
 
 

Wednesday 29th
Year 1 African Dance 

Workshop
 

Year 4 Outdoor Learning Kit
Neede d

 

Reception PE Kit Needed
 

Easter Lunch
 

4pm -Football Match GM v
Welsh House Farm

 

Thursday 30th
 

Years 4 & 1 PE Kit Needed
 

Afterschool Clubs:
Reception - Gymnastics

 
Friday 31st

 

Non Uniform Day
 

Year 5 & 6 PE Kit Needed
 

Afterschool Clubs:
Year 3 & 4 - Basketball

 
 

 
 
 

Diary Dates
March 2023

@Green_MeadowPS

Dear Parents,

Happy Friday everyone!  Following on from the great news we shared
with you last week about receiving our GOLD Pathway to Podium mark,
there's been plenty more to celebrate this week in terms of our fantastic
PE offer in school!  Year 5 children have just finished their fortnight of
daily swimming lessons and their teachers have shared the wonderful
news that everyone in Year 5 can now swim and keep themselves safe in
water!  All of the children will have their achievements celebrated in
assembly and we will be sending home information about how to order
new badges shortly.  A huge congratulations to everyone in Year 5. 
 What an achievement!  Swimming is such an important skill to learn and
we are passionate about supporting all of the children in school to be
able to swim at least 25m by the end of Year 6 so that they are confident
in and around water and we are sure that everyone will achieve this after
such a positive experience in Year 5.  

More exciting news on the sporting front.  On Monday, we welcomed a
football team from Our Lady of Fatima Catholic School to school to
compete with our Year 5 and 6 football team in a league match.  Nothing
separated the teams throughout the first half but after one of Mr Brooks'
famous motivational talks and some fantastic and energetic support
from parents, the second half was amazing and our footballers secured
a very well deserved 2-1 victory!  Well done, everyone!  A great example
of succeeding together!

Next week is the last week of term before we break up for the Easter
holiday.  If you are a parent in Year 2, please remember to come along to
the No Outsider open lessons which are being led by Mr Moffat on
Monday.  The feedback we have received from others has been
fantastic!  

And finally, a reminder that the clocks change this weekend.  I don't
know about you but I'm already looking forward to the lighter evenings
and summer being just around the corner.

Have a great weekend, everyone!
Miss Arrowsmith



Aspiring from the start
Where ambition begins on Day One.

Another example of writing –
aspiring from the start.

A beautiful, descriptive poem
written by a pupil in Year 3

about the Amazon Rainforest.
Can you spot the excellent
features included such as
expanded noun phrases,

personification and similes?
 
 
 
 
 

We wanted to celebrate
Year 1 journals.

Here a pupil has represented
a fact family for 24, using
whole part models and a
number line. They have

demonstrated their
knowledge and understanding

of addition and subtraction.
 



 
Throughout the Spring Term, we are very excited to invite parents to No

Outsiders open lessons so that you can work with your child as they learn about
diversity, difference and British Values in school.  

The lessons will be taught by Mr Moffat and your child's class teacher and will
involve a story, lots of discussion with your child followed by an art activity.

They will take place in the hall and last for about half an hour. The No Outsiders
open lessons are always enjoyable and we love to have parents come along to

take part.
 

Year 2 open lesson - Monday 27th March
9.00am - Giraffes
2.45pm - Gazelles

 

Year 5 and Year 6 open lessons TBC.
 

Please look out for individual class invites over the coming weeks.
Thanks for your support. 

 

NO OUTSIDERS 
OPEN LESSONS

Year 1
African Dance Workshop

Year 1 will be taking part in an African Dance Workshop on
Wednesday 29th March and will need to come into school

in their PE kits please.



Exciting news...Following feedback from the children and the school council, we have
increased the number of days for OPAL lunchtimes this week to four and from next

week, every day will be an OPAL lunchtime! How exciting! OPAL has certainly proved to
be incredibly popular and has had such a positive impact on all of our children!

 

A huge thank you to Ethan in Year 3 for kindly donating a mountain of Duplo to school to
be used at lunchtimes! That was such a generous thing to do and we know that everyone

will love playing with it!
 

As you will know, the children are keen to add a climbing dome to the equipment we
already have and school council have been thinking of different fundraising ideas which

they have discussed with me so will be holding a non-uniform day on the last day of
term, next Friday, to help them raise funds for the climbing dome. All children are

therefore invited to wear non-uniform next Friday in return for a donation. Our aim is to
raise just over £300! We will keep you updated in next week's newsletter!

 

A date for your diary...On Wednesday, 19th April, parents are
invited to come to school for a phonics workshop. It promises

to be great fun! Look our for your special invites next week.

Year 1 Phonics Meeting

As we fast approach the Summer Term, I thought it would be a perfect time to remind
parents of the dates and year groups that take part in the national assessments this

summer.
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions about any of the national assessments, please do not
hesitate to contact your child's class teacher or myself

Statutory Assessments



Non Uniform Day
School Council have organised a non-uniform day on

Friday, 31st March to raise money for a climbing dome.
If you would like to take part, please wear non-uniform

in return for a donation!

We are proud to share that
the total amount we raised
for Comic Relief last week
was a fabulous £250!  Well

done everyone.









WEEK COMMENCING 27TH MARCH2023

School meals are £2.35 per day, payable via Arbor, for years
3, 4, 5 & 6, unless you are entitled to free school meals.

 

Please note that for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 ALL
children are entitled to universal free school meals.

Please see change of Menu on Wednesday when
we will have a special Easter Menu.


